
Friday 25th November 2022

Newsletter

This week we have been lucky enough to watch the tremendously talented

students at Carr Hill. Year 6 thoroughly enjoyed “Matilda Jnr”. Miss Dufour

and I were so proud of our children for their behaviour on this trip, well done.

We were also super proud of past students in the show too!

Reception and Year 1 delivered a fabulous Worship too. I know the staff and

parents who watched it were amazed with their ability to speak in front of

such a large audience. We have some very confident and talented children in

our school family.

Please could you be mindful of children wearing the correct footwear. We

have seen a lot of children wearing trainers on non PE days. Please note that

this style of footwear is not part of our school uniform.

Next Friday is Non-Uniform day and we will be asking the children to bring in

bars of chocolate or bottles of anything for our Christmas Fair.

Have a lovely weekend,

Take care Mrs Dean

Ziggy, Nora, Tessa, Simon, Max, Eden



Last week’s attendance

Opal 80.00%

Pearl 77.5%

Emerald 85.83%

Topaz 89.23%

Sapphire 90%

Amethyst 94.71%

The year group with the best attendance goes to Amethyst Class!

WELL DONE!

House Points

Congratulations to  St. Andrew’s team for winning the most

points this week.



This week we celebrated …

Simon and Isabelle’s birthday!

Our Gospel Value this half term is …

Peace
Inner peace – it is important for children to learn how to calm themselves

down in any range of situation, to cope with a range of anxieties and fears

to enjoy silence, becoming more reflective (asking what does that really

mean for me?), and cultivating a contented spirit i.e. at one with yourself.

Peace between each other - At the beginning of each academic year, the

worships led by the Headteacher focus on friendships and being at

peace between each other in school. The following themes are explored -

making and keeping friends, sorting out arguments, making compromises,

letting go of hostile feelings, building bridges, learning how to listen to

each other. Some of this is discussed through role play, scenarios and

listening to stories.

Peace in the community – The theme of peace is developed further to look

outwards into the community, respecting differences, listening and

talking with those who hold opposite views to you, honoring each other,

and finding common ground. Children need time to listen to differing

viewpoints and learn respect for each other.

Peace in the world – Ultimately, children need to discuss and explore the

wider global aspects such as ending wars, working for peace and

peacekeeping, talking not fighting.

Peace with God – Last but not least, pupils need to learn and be taught

about forgiveness, a new start, being reconciled to God; Christians believe

that this is where it all must start for true peace be found both inside

ourselves and between each other.



Friday 2nd December 2022 9:00am Sapphire Class Worship

Non-uniform day - please could we ask for

donations of bars of chocolate and bottles.

Wednesday 7th December 2022 Infant Nativity 1:30pm and 5:00pm

Thursday 8th December 2022 PTFA Christmas Fair

Monday 12th December 2022 Panto Trip at Lowther Pavilion Lytham

Wednesday 14th December 2022 Carol Service in Church 2:30pm

Thursday 15th December 2022 PTFA Film Night

Friday 16th December 2022 Christmas Party Day - party clothes

Stars of the Term Worship 9:00am

School closes at 1:30pm

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 INSET - school closed to children

Wednesday 4th January 2023 School reopens to all children 8:45am

Thursday 8th December 2022 3:30pm-5:00pm

More details to follow … if you would like to hire a

table/stall for this event for £10… please enquire at the

school office.


